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NOTICE 

 
All BBA and BCA students are hereby informed that as per the 

recent notification by Higher Education Department, WB (Ref. 
No. 142L/OM–90L/2021 Dt. 30.06.2021), the State Government 

extended financial support to the students by providing a Credit 

Card to encourage the students to pursue higher studies.  
 

The interested students are advised to visit the website: 

https://wbscc.wb.gov.in/ for further information and registration. 

For any query contact the under-mentioned signatory over the 

phone (Mob.: 9883060904). 
 

Further, all students are advised to send A/c Details (either 
Cancelled Cheque or Front Page of Pass Book) and 
mention the name & amount received from the Scholarship 
(if any) through Email (parthasen@bppimt.com) for Institute 
Verification. 
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